South Dublin County Joint Policing Committee Report

The Joint Policing Committee met on 25th of September 2015 in County Hall
Documents presented at the meeting are available on the cmas system. 

Attendance: Committee Members

	Cllr. Deirdre O’Donovan (Chair)
	Cllr. Nicky Coules

	Cllr. Máire Devine 
	Cllr. Paul Gogarty

	Cllr. Kenneth Egan
	Cllr. Liona O Toole

	Joanna Tuffy, T.D.
	Chief Superintendent Orla McPartlin

	Chief Superintendent Pat Clavin
	Jim Lawlor, PPN

	Billy Coman, SDCC
	Gemma Carton, GDP

	Ann Corrigan, PPN
	Tara Deasey, PPN

	Michael Noonan, PPN
	Eamon Dolan, TDATF


In attendance: Superintendent Peter Duff, Superintendent Brendan Connolly, Superintendent Dermot Mann, Brian Sheehan, Philip Murphy, Andy Lane, Noreen Byrne, Sarah O Gorman
Apologies:  Eamon Maloney T.D., Cllr. Sarah Holland 
The following is a summary of the business of the JPC:
Local Policing Fora

Reports were circulated on behalf of the three local policing fora in Tallaght, Clondalkin and North Clondalkin. 
Presentation: South Dublin Parks

Brian Sheehan, SDCC, reported on progress made in relation to the recommendations of the parks sub group. Details were outlined of the new protocol for the location of installation of bins in parks, and for the display of park bye laws at entrances. The issue of the use of scramblers and other vehicles being used in parks was raised. There was also an extended discussion on the issue of dog fouling. 
JPC Sub-groups
The membership of the Parks Working Group and the Intimidation Working Group was finalised. Meetings will be held in the coming weeks. 
Garda Reports

Reports were circulated by Chief Superintendent Orla McPartlin on behalf of the DMRS region and by Chief Superintendent Pat Clavin on behalf of the DMRW region.  It was noted that burglaries tend to increase over the winter months and vigilance was encouraged. 
Other Issues
Details of the upcoming late night soccer leagues were circulated.

Garda involvement in the transfer process for local authority tenants was discussed.

Next Meeting:

Friday 
27th November 2015 at 3pm. 
